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Notice to 
Surveyors 
 

T5/2017 

Extension of time for feedback 

Review of the Western Australian Land 
Surveyors Licensing Board Special 
Survey Area Guidelines 

The Notice to Surveyors T4-2017 provided information about the Landgate and the Land Surveyors 
Licensing Board (LSLB) review of the Special Survey Area (SSA) Guidelines and an invitation to 
provide input either directly to me or via a survey. 
 
Early feedback is indicating that some changes to the guidelines will be necessary, especially 
concerning the rural and rural-residential subdivisions.  There has also been moderate support for 
bringing AHD levels onto final control points; a concept that will require some careful development. 
 
In response to requests for additional time to respond to the survey, the initial feedback period has 
been extended to Monday 10 July.  The draft revised guidelines will be published for comment by 
Friday 21 July.  This will allow another month for review with the intention of submitting the final 
revised guidelines to the LSLB for its 21 September meeting. 
 
This extra time will enable the AHD levelling concepts and other suggestions to be properly 
developed with appropriate consultation. 
 
Please take the time to complete the survey.  No specific feedback will be identified publicly by 
Landgate – all submitters of feedback will remain confidential, with only the results apparent in the 
revised guidelines. 
 
All practising licensed surveyors, as well as that of their colleagues and associates, are again 
encouraged to provide their feedback on any aspect of Special Survey Area subdivisions. 
 
The revised schedule is as follows: 
 

Monday 10 July 2017 Deadline for initial feedback 

Friday 21 July 2017 Draft revised guidelines published to LSLB and all practicing 
Licensed Surveyors for formal feedback (two weeks) 

Monday 20 August 2017 Deadline for formal feedback on draft revised guidelines (four 
weeks) 

Early September 2017 Final draft revised guidelines to LSLB for consideration at its 21 
September 2017 meeting 

 

https://www0.landgate.wa.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0007/19807/Notice-to-Surveyors-T4-2017.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/JC39HZ5
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Initial feedback can be submitted via a Survey Monkey questionnaire at Special Survey Area 
Guidelines survey and/or submitted by e-mail to Murray Dolling at Landgate: 
murray.dolling@landgate.wa.gov.au . 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Murray Dolling 
Principal Consultant (Surveying) 
Inspector of Plans and Surveys 
 
21 June 2017 
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